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Stella Baillie [Stella.Baillie2@lbhf.gov.uk] 

Rock Feilding-Mellen [cllr.feilding-mellen@rbkc.com]; leader@rbkc.gov.uk 

Grenfell fire 

Dear Mrs Baillie 
I have just seen the dreadful news about Grenfell tower. Is there anything we should be doing, for 
example do we have any customers there who need our immediate help in some form?or are there any staff 
that we could offer to redeploy to assist? All of this must be covered by the council's emergency 
plans but it just looks awful and anything we can do to help we must do. Please keep me posted and let 
me know if I can come in and do anything practical. 

Regards 

MW 

Mary Weale 
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